CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 1, 2016

Terry O. Brown, P.E.
P. O. Box 92051
Albuquerque, NM 87199-2051

Re: Coors Pavilion
Northwest Corner of Coors Blvd. and St. Josephs Dr.
Traffic Impact Study Comments
Engineer's Stamp dated 12-29-15 (G11-D069)

Dear Mr. Brown,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-30-15,
Transportation Development cannot approve the TIS for the above referenced project.

Prior to approval, the following items must be addressed:

e Many of the proposed improvements are located on NMDOT maintained
PO Box 1293 roadways. Please coordinate and obtain approval from the NMDOT of the TIS
and proposed improvements.

o Clarify the LOS assigned to the un-signalized intersections.
Albuquerque
Once corrections are complete resubmit along with a completed Drainage
Transportation Information Sheet to front counter personnel for log in and evaluation by
Transportation. For digital submittal please submit to PLNDRS @cabg.gov. If you
have any questions, please contact me at (505) 924-3991.

New Mexico 87103

Sincerely, /

774

Racqueldl. Michel, P.E.
Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

www.cabq.gov

via: email
£ Applicant, File
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